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BROMHAM WI CLUB TALK

On June 11th, four club members delivered a presentation at the Woman's Institute meeting in 

Bromham.

Nichola, Terry K, Jon, and Mimzy shared insights about the CDMDC with the WI members. 

Following coffee and cakes, the ladies participated in a "Mimzy quiz" to conclude the evening, 

giving them a taste of what it feels like to be a T2 member.

The quiz results are provided below..

TIME TEAM 10.5 FIRST

LAR 6.5 SECOND

DUFFERS 5.5 THIRD

MARINE PLYWOOD DONATION

At the start of the month, Mimzy visited Yate to pick up a sheet 

of marine plywood generously donated by James Latham. This 

sheet has now been transformed into a more polished sand pit 

intended for upcoming public events, with the first being the 

Bromham fete which happened on June 21st of this month.

Mimzy left, thanking Paul Hussey of Latham timber 

An extra point was awarded to the best 

named team



BROMHAM CARNIVAL EVENT JUNE 21st

The Bromham Carnival boasts a rich history that extends over 60 years and is usually held on 

the Saturday closest to June 21st. Given that Jon Baker from the club lives in Bromham, the 

club was approached to determine if we could provide our support, by providing detecting 

related activities on the day.

A side activity involved detecting an area adjacent to the playing field, which meant setting up 

the club gazebo away from the main attractions, resulting in less foot traffic.

The new sand pit for children was another feature, complemented by an additional attraction: a 

table displaying detecting finds for attendees to examine and inquire about.

The afternoon flew by as more families showed up. In the end, £48 was collected for charitable 

purposes.

This is Mabel, the owner of the 

dog tag that was lost during 

the first Covid-19 lockdown at 

Langley Burrell Common.

She is a five-year-old fox red 

labrador, owned by Hiedi from 

Chippenham, who altered her 

walking routes during that 

period.

The finder of Mabel's tag is 

Terry Kearton, our club 

chairman.

A big thank you to Heidi and 

Mabel for sharing.



A FEW ZOOMORPHIC FINDS FOUND BY CLUB MEMBERS

1. Roman cockerel: Discovered by Terry Waghorn

2. Late Tudor dog whistle, also attributed to Terry

3. Roman buckle (Hawkes Dunning) type

4. Roman crow figurine

5. Strap Swivel 1100-1200: Were all discovered by Anthony "Mimzy" Mims

6. Roman lead lion furniture mount: Discovered by Catherine Mennell
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